Oy
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

Enclosure. 20th December, 1920.

Dear 8ir,

With reference to my letter of the 15th October
last respecting the steamer "ABRAHAM LINCOLN", I have to
acquaint you that this vessel is reported to have recently
arrived at Philadelphia, and I enclose for your information
a copy of an enquiry which has been addressed to the Surveyors
at that port regarding the survey of the Water-tube Boilers.

I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary,

The 3decrstary,

NEW YORK.
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